
*Due to the nature of recycled raw materials, product weight and measurements can vary by up to 2%.

RAISED GARDEN BED SET 
(135,5 x 95,5 cm)

Code B-04

Colours:

dark grey

Raw materials: 100% recycled plastic, HDPE 
(PE-HD), which is not classified as a hazard-
ous substance and does not contain any 
hazardous substances.

• Easy and quick to install
• Durable and long-lasting – years of reliable 

use
• UV resistant
• Non-toxic and environmentally friendly

Areas of application: raised garden bed sets 
are versatile solutions for various gardening 
applications. Perfect for private backyards, 
greenhouses, and community or botanical 
gardens, they optimize space and growing 
conditions. In schools and learning centers, 
they serve as practical tools for teaching 
gardening skills. Their elevated design reduc-
es bending, making gardening accessible for 
individuals with mobility challenges while 
improving soil drainage and temperature 
regulation for healthier plants and extended 
growing seasons.

13 680 g 955 mm 275 mm1355 mm

1 pcs 1200 mm 220 mm290 mm

24 pcs
Netto
324 kg

Bruto
342 kg1200 x 1000 x 1860 mm

Assembled product

Package

Pallet

Storage:
Pallets must be stored in a clean and dry area.
The products must be stored in a way that 
shields them from direct UV exposure and 
protects them from high temperature changes.


